Anissa Berry

I urge DEC to continue to have strong laws for clean water. After the 1989 Valdez oil spill,
measures were taken to prevent future catastrophic spills. We should never weaken those
regulations meant to protect our waters. While industry would like to operate at their will, it's
imperative that DEC hold them to the highest standards to protect Alaskan waters.

Do not allow any loosening or weakening of oil spill prevention laws. It is hard to imagine the
degradation and mortality from another spill if industry is allowed to lessen their safeguards.



